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Dear Colleague,

In the context of our cooperation under the Standing Committee for Economic and Commercial
Cooperation (COMCEC) for the Organisation of Islamic Cooperation (OIC), it is my great
pleasure to invite you to the “4“* COMCEC Capital Markets Regulators Forum” meeting which
will be held on 19 November 2015 in Istanbul organised by the Capital Markets Board of Turkey
(CMB), the Secretariat of the COMCEC Capital Markets Regulators Forum. As stated in the
attached agenda, this year’s General Assembly meeting is organised as a back-to back event to the
conferences titled “Mobilizing Islamic Finance for Long-Term Investment Financing” and

»

“Second International Islamic Finance and Economics Conference”” on 18 and 19 November

2015.

This year’s Forum meeting is planned to focus on the accomplishments of the Task Forces in
2015. The participants will be informed about the meetings and reports prepared by the Task
Forces and the Forum Secretariat. Delegates will be invited to share their views for further
cooperation. As complementary to the issues of the Forum, the G-20 Conference on Islamic
finance and long term investment on 18 - 19 November 2015 and a half day conference on 19
November 2015 regarding international Islamic finance and economics will address the highlights

of capital markets and Islamic finance.

As Secretariat, we believe that the Forum 2015 General Assembly and the preceding conferences

shall provide an excellent opportunity to share ideas and experiences, as well as assessing

* The Agenda for the abovementioned pre-meetings will be sent when the details of the events are finalized.



potential areas for cooperation among capital market authorities from COMCEC members and
discussing Forum studies, hence we will be honored to host your representative(s) for the Forum

meeting and conferences.

We would be grateful if you could send us an indication of your interest to participate in the Forum
meeting, before 06 November 2015. Finally, please also note that accommodation costs for one
participant from your organization will be covered by the Capital Markets Board of Turkey. If you

have any questions or require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Elif Aydin

Isikoglu (e-mail: elifi@spk.gov.tr )

In closing, 1 would like to convey my best wishes to you and your colleagues. I look forward to

receiving your response and hope to meet you in Istanbul in November.

Yours sincerely,

Vahdettin ERTAS (Ph. D.)

Chairman,
Capital Markets Board of Turkey
COMCEC Capital Markets Regulators Forum

Annex: Agenda for the 4" COMCEC Capital Markets Regulators Forum Meeting.



